LOMPOC VALLEY FESTIVAL ASSOCIATION
414 West Ocean Avenue
Lompoe, CA 93436
(805) 735-8511

March 24, 2010

Mr. Joe Orsua, Street Supervisor
City of Lompoc

100 Civic Center Plaza

Lompoc, CA 93436

Dear Mr. Orsua:
The Lompoc Valley Festival Association is requesting your assistance in making
arrangements to close the appropnate streets for the Flower Festival Parade on June 26, 2010.
If you need anything further from us, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above-

listed number. Thanks again for your help.

Sincerely yours,
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